
HERITAGE COMMISSION (HC)
TOWN OF HOOKSETT

MINUTES OF MEETING 
October 5, 2015

Members present:  Kathie Northrup, Jim Sullivan. 

Meeting was posted for 11:45 a.m. at the Municipal Building to consider a demolition permit
application.  No one from the public appeared.  At a later telephone meeting the application was
discussed.

NEW BUSINESS:

Demolition Review
Before the demolition review committee was a demo permit application for the house and

outbuildings (2 utility sheds–metal, wood, 1 screened-in outbuilding, 1 unoccupied mobile home)
at 129 Farmer Road, received on 9/29/15.  Kathie visited the property and took photos for our file. 
They were sent to Jim on 9/29/15.

Kathie contacted two long-time residents of the neighborhood to see if they knew of any
significance; neither did. 

After discussion, members unanimously made a finding of “not significant” and agreed that
demolition could proceed.  Kathie will send signed permit form to Code Enforcement.

Kathleen Northrup, Chair
October 5, 2015

Next regular meeting Tuesday, October 27, 2015 - 6:45 p.m., at the Library


